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Another great week has flown by and we have seen lots of the children 
demonstrating the school's value of respect, both in the playground and the 
classroom.  
 
A special mention to Scarlett, Olivia and Sophie who gave up their breaktime 
(without being asked to!) and did a litter pick around the playground.        
Well done girls, this makes me very proud. 
 
Please make sure that you have signed up to the pupil progress meetings (Y1-Y5). These              
appointments give the opportunity for teachers to share any end of year results, inform you of your 
child's new class/teacher and the transition arrangements for next academic year. 
 
You can access the booking system here: SchoolCloud - Bishop Bronescombe C of E Primary School  
 
When any child changes class and/or teacher there can sometimes be emotions that need to be 
managed and it is necessary for children to get used to these changes. Sometimes parents can feel 
more anxious than the child and it is important that these anxieties are not needlessly passed down 
to them.  
 
The teaching staff spend a lot of time ensuring that each child is placed in the correct class using a 
number of factors to inform their decisions. Sometimes, from a parents view, from the outside, and 
without knowing all of these factors, the allocation can seem to be a mistake.   However, rest       
assured that every child and every aspect is looked at in detail and the decisions have been made in 
each child's best interests to give them the greatest chance to flourish. We are spoilt with highly   
accomplished teaching professionals and we ask that you trust their judgements in these matters.  
 
As you know, we offer BBKids wraparound; which is very popular!  We have tried to absorb ever   
increasing costs, so that they are not passed onto you., However, from the next academic year      
because of those increasing costs, we have made the difficult decision to raise our prices. Hopefully 
you can appreciate that this is the first price increase since 2021 and also these prices are still very 
competitive. 
 
Breakfast club will be £4.50 (from £4.00) 
4.30pm session will be £5.50 (from £5.00) 
6.00pm session will be £9.00 (from £8.00) 
 
Finally, a huge thank you; not only to KS1 for hosting and providing all the delicious treats for     
today’s ‘Bake Sale’, but to everyone for their support.  We raised over £135 for BBFriends which will 
go back into providing some more excellent opportunities for the whole school next year. Without 
these valuable funds, we would have no choice but to charge more for trips etc. 
 
Wishing you a great weekend...  Mr Gynn 
 
 

https://bishopbronescombecofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 

 

 

Little Doves 

Grace 

For your amazing enthusiasm 
when performing a Brazilian 
Carnival Dance on the field 

Little Fish  

Elliott 

For your enthusiasm and   
following of instructions 

when doing the fire lighting 
with Penny 

Little Lambs 

Ashli 

For dancing well in the Rio 
Carnival Samba parade 

Peacocks 

George B 

Whatever we are doing outside, 
you always get involved and 
you really enjoy your time in 

The Wild Space 

Pelicans 

Ella 

For always being wiling to 
have a go and push yourself 
in activities that you may 

find challenging during Wild 
Tribe. Mr Rogers is super    

impressed! 

Phoenix 

Levi 

For embracing the outdoor 
activities when we were      

on school camp with              
enthusiasm and                
determination.  

You were a fantastic role 
model for the school 

Angels   

Emily E 

For continuing to thrive during 
Wild Tribe sessions! 

Faith 

Duchess 

 For always engaging       
brilliantly in Wild Tribe.     
Mr Rogers said you are 

great!  

Hope 

Amelia 

For engaging well in your 
Wild Tribe sessions with   

enthusiasm and working well 
as a team when problem 

solving. Well done! 

This week’s achievers 

Well done to the children below for following our BB Rules for Life. This week, we are            

celebrating our achievements in Outdoor Learning 

Our school vision is at the heart of all we do at 
Bishop Bronescombe. We feel it is important to 
share the achievements of children who have 
worked hard to share their gifts and talents.  

 

This week we celebrate Milly from BBeebies, who 

shared her gift and talent for drawing from 

memory.   

When telling the staff about what she had 

drawn, the similarities were really noticeable! 

Well done Milly, we’re so proud of you 



This week’s achievers... 

 

 

Little Doves 

Iyla 

For showing respect towards 
adults in the class by following 

instructions with thought and care 

Little Fish  

Charlie 

For being particularly respectful 
out of the classroom this week, 
making sure things are tidied 
away properly and chairs are 

tucked in 

Little Lambs   

Devanshi 

For always showing respect to 
everyone 

Peacocks  

Darcie 

You always show respect to your 
peers and all adults. Your manners 

are beautiful! 

Pelicans    

Elijah 

For always showing impeccable 
manners and genuine           

consideration for others 
thoughts and feelings 

Phoenix   

William 

You always treat others with 
kindness and consideration. You 
consistently show respect and set 

a high standard for others to   
follow 

Angels   

Lara 

For always showing respect to 
everyone and everything around 
you. You have a beautifully kind 
heart and are always looking out 

for everyone 

Faith 

Mia 

 For always being respectful, 
thinking about others and     

always showing such a positive 
attitude  

Hope 

Archie 

For being a super role model for 
our Christian value of respect and 
always showing good manners 

This week, we learnt about 

and celebrated our school   

vision of Respect 

 

Dear God, 

We thank you for the story of creation,  

which teaches us about respect. 

Help us to respect our own work,  

to respect the world and to respect other     

people even if they seem very different from us 

Amen  

 



Mon 17th Jun - Wed 19th Jun - Y3 Residential (Porthpean) 

Wed 26th June - Provisional date for Sports day (TBC - weather permitting. 1.15pm-3.15pm) 

Fri 28th to Sun 30th June - St Austell Festival of Children’s Literature 

Wed 3rd Jul - Back up date for Sports day (TBC) 1.15pm-3.15pm) 

Tues 9th Jul - Y6 Leavers’ Performance (2pm, school hall) 

Wed 10th Jul - BBeebies Graduation (9.15am, school hall) 

Thurs 11th Jul - Y6 Leavers’ Communion (2.30pm, school hall) 

Fri 12th Jul - KS2 Bake Sale 

Fri 12th Jul - Rocksteady concert (2pm, school hall) 

Wed 17th Jul - Rainbows Graduation (school hall) 

Wed 17th Jul - Y6 Leavers’ BBQ / Water Fight (4.30pm pick up, KS2 playground) 

Thurs 18th Jul - Y6 Leavers’ Disco (6-8pm) 

Mon 22nd Jul, Tues 23rd Jul, Wed 24th Jul - Inset days (school closed) 

Thurs 25th Jul to Fri 30th Aug - Summer holiday 

2024-25 Inset days - Tues 3rd Sep, *Mon 25th Nov*, Jan 6th 2025, Tues 7th Jan 2025, Wed 23rd Jul 25 

*Please note that the November 24 inset day has been changed Trust wide, to Mon 25th (from Fri 22nd)* 

 

Dates for your diary 

Other notices 




